
Hi,

I write to express my absolute objection to building on the Green Belt. In the draft local
plan it references the de designation of various parts of the Green Belt. Including the
Vicarage Farm site. Building on the Green Belt is utter madness as these are not only the
lungs of Enfield but also the lungs of London. We must protect our Green spaces for future
generations. 

I am also opposed to inappropriate development in the borough. This includes the failed
policies of the past in building unsightly tower blocks that do not provide gardens for
children and families to use to play and rest in.

Enfield has a distinct character as a town for families as a London suburb and this should
be protected and maintained as such in perpetuity. I hope that the Council sees sense and
listens to the responses of residents and alters the draft local plan accordingly. 
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